
Council: Tuesday, 13 September 2011 
 

ITEM 4.6 - QUESTIONS TO REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE BODIES    

Question in the name of; 
 

1. Councillor Barry Rawlings  
Despite Cllr Coleman’s refusal to answer this question at the last Council meeting 
– even though the Mayor requested that he did – I would like to give him another 
opportunity to answer the same legitimate question, which is as follows: The 
alleged need for a waste treatment plant at Pinkham Way is partly a consequence 
of Barnet’s failure to meet and increase re-cycling and waste reduction targets. 
What commitment has the Cabinet Member for Environment & Operations, Cllr 
Brian Coleman, made to NLWA to increase re-cycling and reduce waste in Barnet? 
 
To Councillor Brian Coleman – Representative on the North London Waste 
Authority 

 

2. Councillor Jim Tierney  
Would the representative advise if he has had any discussions with Heritage of 
London Trust about the preservation of Church Farmhouse Museum, and if so 
what were the outcomes of those discussions? 

  
 To Councillor Melvin Cohen – Representative on the Heritage of London 
 Trust 

 42


